
Due to the COVID-19 safety regulations our 
event will be virtual this year!

Kindergarten Q & A

Join us for a virtual discussion forum with Ms. Gatti, our principal, and 
the classroom teachers. A link will be sent to your email along with 
instructions about how to join the meeting! Register today!!!
The virtual meeting will be on March 19th @ 1:30 PM!

 

  St. Michael School

We want to give you an opportunity to learn more about our 
Kindergarten program and welcome you to our community!

 To register for our virtual Kindergarten event
email dcornelius@youngstowndiocese.org

   
 

   
 

    

  

   
  
 

        

    
   

 

   
  
 

  

Child’s Name: ____________________________ 
Parent name:_____________________________ 
Phone: __________________________________
Email Address: ____________________________

Donna
(or complete the information below and return to the school office)

Donna

Donna
St. Michael School
3431 St. Michael Blvd NW
Canton, Ohio 44718


